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reject proposed regulation #2777 Department of Agriculture 2-160

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

I respectfully request that you reject proposed regulation #2777 Department of Agriculture 2=160: Milk Sanitation. The
proposed regulation is excessive and will put family farmers providing quality products directly consumers out of
business. We need to support our family farmers!
-Catherine Cooney


